
September Newsletter 2023

Welcome to Mount Cross Child Development Center's 2023-24 school year. We are
excited for a new school year. So many changes have happened over the summer. The
classrooms have received  new flooring. We are excited that our Toddler Program has
been approved. The school hours are now extended until 5pm.  

The office phone number is 805-482-9706 If we do not answer, we are likely
in the classroom. Leave a message and we will return the call as soon as possible. You
can also email CDC@MOUNTCROSS.COM.  Honestly, the fastest way to get a hold of
us is to use the Procare app. 

    



Important dates- 
September 1- tuition due
September 4- school and
office closed
September 6&7-

Chapel Days- Parents are
welcome @11:10am-Sept
12,13,19,20,26,27

Emergency Kits due
September 22

"God made the
world and
everything in it."
Acts 17:24



Extended care students who stay until 3:30pm or 5pm
Please bring a crib size fitted sheet and a small light weight blanket
for rest time. These items will be returned on Friday to wash and
bring back weekly. Please, label all items. 

Procare-
Procare is the communication
program Mount Cross Child
Development Center uses. This
system allows you to sign your child
in and out daily, communicate with
teachers, pay your account and
update your family information.
Parents can use the app on personal
devices, other approved adults will
have a 4 digit pin number to use on
the school tablet. If there are any
questions about Procare, please
reach out. 


